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Monday 4th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to this half-term. It was a joy to see our pupils, and even within a week, they seemed 
to have gotten taller! 

I wanted to update you on a few topics discussed with our Key Stage 2 pupils today and some 
improvements happening within the school building. 

Firstly, during our Key Stage 2 assembly, I spoke to the children about keeping school community 
members in our thoughts and prayers, as a very sad event may have impacted them. I emphasised 
that, as a school, we are here to support one another, and I encouraged any pupils who may feel 
worried or in need of support to reach out. They were reminded that they could talk to a trusted 
adult in the school, write down their thoughts or concerns in their classroom Worry Bags, or use our 
online platform, Tootoot, to share any feelings or concerns they may have. 

Secondly, you may have noticed building containers on the school grounds. These are here as part 
of a project to add additional toilet facilities in the ‘Crush Hall’ area, providing more accessible 
facilities for your children. 

Thank you for your continued support in making our school a safe and nurturing environment for all 
pupils. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Warm regards, 

T Whittington 

Miss Whittington 

 


